
U.S. Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau or Investigation 
11000 Wilshire Boulevard 
Los Angeles, California 90024 

In Reply, Please Refer to 

File Nn. 190-2127 January 5, 1987 

James H. Lesar 
Attorney at Law 
918 F Street, N.W. 
Room 509 
Washington, D.C. 20004 

Dear Mr. Lesar: 

This is in response to your Freedom of Information -
Privacy Acts request to the Los Angeles office for information 
pertaining to the late Mr. William Bradford Huie and his book 
He Slew the Dreamer. 

Based upon the information provided in your request, 
a search of the indices to the central records and electronic 
surveillance systems of the Los Angeles office was made and 
has failed to locate any information responsive to your request. 

Very truly yours, 

RICHARD T. BRETZING 
Special Agent in Charge 

(1:/), 
By 
	 ULL, 

CRAIG R. WELKEN 
Principal Legal Advisor 


